
  

 

 

Counselor’s Corner 

I 
 am so excited to welcome 
you to the 2018-2019 School 
year! Students: You finally 

made it to your last year of middle 
school. This will be an exciting 
year, full of learning, growing and 
leadership. You are now the stu-
dent body leaders of the school! 

 

I am so excited to make the transi-
tion to 8th grade! It is my pleasure 
to move WITH you from the 7th 
grade Counselor Position to the 
8th grade Counselor. 

 

Parents: I look forward to working 
with your children as well as you. 
Please don't hesitate to contact 
me should you need anything at 
all. I am happy to meet with you 
in person, over the phone, or via 
email. It's going to be a great 
year! Remember, I am here to ad-
vocate for your students academic 
and social experience here at mid-
dle school. If you would like to 
schedule a conference with your 
child's teachers, reach out to me. 
 

By 8th Grade School 

Counselor, Mrs. Norton 

Upcoming Dates for 8th Grade 
 
9/3: School is Closed (Labor Day). 
9/6 Open House 
10/12: End of first Quarter 
10/15: Non student day. 
10/19: Faculty versus Student 
Dodgeball 
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Coffee with The Counselor 
Parent workshop focusing  on 
your students success and how 
you can assist. 10/12/18. More 
information and RSVP details 
coming soon…. 

 How to reach Mrs. Norton 
Email: nortons@pcsb.org 
Phone: 727-545-6400 
Website: mrsnortonschoolcoun-
selor.weebly.com 
Text Reminders: Text @ppms8t 
to 81010 for 8th grade class re-
minders 
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